
Australian Government 

TRIM Ref: D17/13652 

WAT NYI G- B A S I N  AUTHORITY 

Office of the Chief Executive 

Ms Karen Harragon 
Director, Social and Other Infrastructure Developments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Harragon 

Koondrook-Perricoota Forest Flood Enhancement Project 
MP 09-0098 MOD 1 

Ill 11 
f Planning 

23 MAR 2017 

Room 

Thankyou for drawing the proposed modification to the Koondrook-Perricoota Forest 
Flood Enhancement Project to my attention. The Murray-Darling Basin Authority has been 
closely involved in the development of this proposal and is fully supportive of the 
amendment as described in project documentation on the Department of Planning and 
Environment website. 

I note that your letter refers to increasing releases to Barber's Creek from 1 000ML/d. it is 
understood that the current consent permits releases to a maximum of 250ML/d and that it 
is this lower discharge rate that this proposal seeks to vary. 

Should you require any further information then please contact Mr Andrew Reynolds, 
General Manager Assets on 02 6279 0436 or at andrew.reynolds@mdba.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Phillip Glyde 

March 2017 
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